
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Personnel Department to report to the Personnel and Animal Welfare 
Committee on using alternative demonstrations of competency, such as proof of a 
Master's degree, to decrease the number of candidates that need to go through the 
testing process.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


